
From: Andy Cumming
To: "Arie and Willemiek Muilwijk"
Subject: RE: Catch Basin Size Change
Date: Wednesday, May 6, 2020 9:52:36 AM

Thanks for the update Arie. I will update your application information to reflect the change in size of the catch
basin. I have not yet reviewed all of the information in your application to be able to make a determination regarding
whether or not groundwater monitoring will be required.

Please do not do any construction of CFO facilities until such time as a permit is issued. Under AOPA that
construction without a permit is considered to be unauthorized construction which has compliance implications.

Andy

NRCB core values: Integrity; Fairness; Respect; Excellence; Service

This communication is intended for the use of the recipient to which it is addressed, and may contain confidential,
personal and/or privileged information. Please contact me immediately if you are not the intended recipient of this
communication, and do not copy, distribute, or take action relying on it. Any communication received in error
and/or subsequent reply should be deleted.

-----Original Message-----
From: Arie and Willemiek Muilwijk 
Sent: Wednesday, May 6, 2020 9:45 AM
To: Andy Cumming <Andy.Cumming@nrcb.ca>
Subject: Catch Basin Size Change

Good morning Andy,
Received your voicemail yesterday, thanks for the info. Makes a lot more sense. Guess when they dug the catch
basin they made it bigger than I figured.
So I is possible to have the catch basin size changed in my permit to 31m long, 21m wide, and 1.8m deep?
Will a leakage monitor system still be needed for the catch basin as well? Catch basin is dug for a while already, but
not lined yet because it was not clear what was exactly necessary for a monitor system.
Thanks
Arie

Sent from Sonim XP7




